
26th April 2022

Dear Parent/Carer,

RE Coffee Morning

I am writing to invite you in to join me for tea/coffee and biscuits on Thursday 19th May from 9:15 to
10:15am.

I thought this would be a lovely way to start chatting and making new friends. I will also be asking you if you
have any topics in particular that you would like to discuss at coffee mornings held in the future.

Friends of South Borough (FoSB)

During the morning a representative from Friends of South Borough  will  talk to you about how to get further
involved with the school community.

FoSB will also be selling second hand uniforms for parents/carers to purchase during the morning.

If you would like to attend please indicate by completing the form below.

https://forms.gle/wEYBx9fMTAGZDCJf9

I hope that you will be able to join me and I look forward to seeing you there.

Yours sincerely,

Ms N Parkhouse

Family Liaison Officer
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